
2024 MPWGA Kick-Off Business Meeting Minutes - Final 
Tuesday, May 7, 2024  

 

 
 
 

 
Attendees:  Brenda Creel, Lori Stegink, Connie Maslowski, Ann Van Sickel, Cathy Quesnell, Jane Megrdle, Susan 
Salmeri, Tracy McGeorge, Jenni Farquhar, Connie Simonds, Donna Yon, Judy Grow, and 64 other members of the 
MPWGA.   
 
Board Members Not Attending:  None. 

Guests:  Mike Karpe, PGA Head Golf Professional. 

 
President Brenda Creel called the meeting to order at 1:15 p.m. and welcomed everyone.  
 

• Brenda thanked the membership for participation and supporting the Association.   
• Brenda introduced Mike Karpe and congratulated Mike on his temporary promotion, and in addition to 

being the current PGA Head Golf Professional, for being the new interim Director of Golf. 
• Mike presented Hole-in-One certificates and announced that MV will reopen 5/24/24: 
 

o Linda DeWitt, 1/16/2024 at TP on #6 (awarded $75.00 & a pin) 
o Connie Ward, 2/21/2024 at TP on #6 
o Jane Megrdle, 2/22/2024 at MV on #17 

 
BOARD MEMBER REPORTS: 
 
Vice President Lori Stegink encouraged members to provide inputs for the Monthly Newsletter. 
 
Secretary Ann Van Sickel requested approval of the January 9, 2024 Business Meeting Minutes.  Debbie McMullin 
made the motion to approve, Barb Sullivan seconded, and the meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Treasurer Connie Maslowski reported that the current budget is in good shape with the 5/7/2024 ending 
balance of $17,987.33. 
 
Membership Chair Connie Simonds:  No report. 
 

Sponsorship Chair Tracy McGeorge reported Robson still has not renewed the sponsorship but is still pursuing 
it.  Tracy reminded us to thank the current sponsors when we use their services. 

 
Special Events, Donna Yon & Social Chair, Susan Salmeri reported several special events for 2025:  
 

• Return of the Beach Bum tournament on Tuesday, August 20, 2024.   
• The 2025 SaddleBrooke Classic will be hosted by MPWGA. 
• The 2025 Mars/Venus will be chaired by Jenni Farquhar. 
• The 2025 Member/Guest will be chaired by Donna Watson and Tina Donavan. 
• The 2025 Coyote Classic will be chaired by Debbie Mielke and Barb. Sullivan. 

 
Rules Chairman Jenni Farquhar:  No report. 
 
Handicap Chair Cathy Quesnell requested that the members to use the Jot Form on the website to indicate why a 
round was not posted.   
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Weekly Events Chair Jane Megrdle announced the Ace-of-the-Month winners and presented KP winnings. 
 
Old Business:  Working to complete the Standing Rules review. 
 
New Business:  None. 
   
A motion to conclude the meeting was made by Barb Sullivan and seconded by Donna Watson. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:40pm.  The next Business Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 27, 2024. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ann Van Sickel  
Secretary, MPWGA 
 


